
help with spring clean-up. Please 
bring shovels, rakes, wheelbarrows, 
and gloves. 

Gospel Daily Reading: The April 
Reading sheets are out on the Wel-
come Center.  

Shoebox Collection: Operation 
Christmas Child’s April collection 
items include washcloths, combs/
hairbrushes for Men, and Men's  
deodorant which needs to be the   
solid stick type of deodorants and 
not any gel or aerosol based types. 

Food Pantry: We could use help 
stocking the Food Pantry for future 
distributions. Needs include pasta 
sauces and cake mixes. 

 

 

Graduation Open House &       
Annual Fellowship at the Chais: 
You are cordially invited to celebrate 
Jessica’s graduation from high school. 
It will be on Sunday, May 25th from  
4 - 8pm at the Chai’s home.  

Happy 

Easter 

  He  

 Is 

Risen 

WRCC Family Celebrations:     
Happy Birthday to Eliana Cardinal 
on Thursday and to Cole Thena on 
Saturday. Happy Anniversary to 
Eric and Karen Ostergren on 
Thursday. Congratulations to you! 

Ladies Class: Ladies Class is 
Tuesday at 10:00am.  

Wednesday Night Bible Study: 
The Bible Study is at 6:30pm.  

Business Meeting: The Church 
Business meeting is this Thursday 
at 7pm on Zoom. Below is the 
Zoom link for it.                    
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4326727363 

Outdoor Clean-Up Day: This 
Saturday, April 26th at 9:30am 
there is an outdoor clean-up day to 

Our Vision Statement 

We are a church family growing in the knowledge 

and love of God, committed to unity, pursuing  

godly character, and becoming the hands and feet 

of Jesus in our community.  

Elders      Church Office 
*Loran Brown — 989-980-8909       Phone — 989-835-8559 

Lee Dresden — 989-837-0888  Email — wrccoffice@gmail.com 

Adam Joseph — 989-948-7650 

Mark Wanous — 989-600-0748  

*Chairmen of the Month   1123 E. Wheeler Street 

     Midland, MI 48642 

Preaching Minister 

Adam Davis — 757-561-7576 

adavis.minister@gmail.com 

Office Days: Monday—Friday  Call to make appointments or set one up at site below: 

https://calendly.com/adavis-minister/60min 
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Question of  the Month 

Do you conform your life to Jesus, or do you        
conform Jesus to your life?  

Budget Report  

Contributions YTD as of  March -  $39,392  YTD Budget  - $42,498 

Order of  Worship                   

Fred Sitter — Song Leader 

Christ the Lord is Risen Today 

Welcome —Brian Winton 

Scripture Reading  

I Come to the Garden Alone                                              

Low in the Grave He Lay                                                                 

Communion Devotional                         

Rick Miller 

Offering Prayer 

Majesty                                          

Conversation With Children              

Evan Weckerly                 

(Children Ages 4 -3rd Grade dismissed for 

Christ Kids)  Christ Kids - Kelly Thena 

 “Sermon”                                                  

Adam Davis 

I Know that My Redeemer Lives 

Announcements & Family Time         

Question of the Month              

Worship Rotation                               
April 20                                                   

Nursery                                                              

Lisa and Jessica Chai 

     Medical Ministry                                      

Ruby Dresden 

Greeters                                                                 

Donna Anspaugh 

April 27 

 Song Leader                                                 

Allen Cardinal 

                             Welcome                              

                 Joe Chai 

Table Chairman                                                    

Brian Winton 

 Nursery                                                             

Bobbie Forgie and Jill Martin 

Christ’s Kids                                              

Jennifer Earley                                         

Children’s Conversation                       

Rick Miller 

Medical Ministry                                                  

Donna Anspaugh 

Greeters                                                                

Jim Karl 

Wheeler Road In Prayer   
 
SALVATION FOR THE LOST 
TRAVELERS — Safe travel on their journeys 
NATIONAL CONCERNS — War on terrorism, wounded warriors,  
our leaders, water shortages around the world, ongoing wars. Prayers for    
civility during this political transition season.  
MISSION CONCERNS — Brazilian missionary team 
MINISTRY CONCERNS — Church family, leadership team, our   
community  
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR WRCC FAMILY AND FRIENDS       

• Sue Wells is having some upcoming tests on Friday and would like 
prayers for good results from those and directions for the course of 
any treatments thereafter. 

Sympathy                    
• Sympathy to the family of Frank Criss(brother-in-law of past mem-

ber DeeDee McCullough). Prayers for peace and comfort for his 
wife Judy (Dee Dee’s sister) and their family. 

 

             History Spotlight—A Spring Bulletin in 1987 and 1997 

Looking back, our teaching Ministers were Paul Jackson in 1987 and Jim 
Chilton in 1997. In a 1987 bulletin, Jim Karl (Sr.) was listed as spending 
two weeks in Panama with the Panama-Costa Rica Medical Mission team 
and Cathy Karl and her teammates had won 2nd place at the nationals of 
the precision skating competition in Tulsa Oklahoma. It was the last week 
to give to the Shults-Lewis commodity program that collected fruit juice 
that year, but it couldn’t be Hi-C. Kathy Conklin (Kay) and Larry and 
Sharilyn Herren were Greeters (the Herren's later went on to become house 
parents at Schults Lewis). Also planned was a canoe trip by Al Henry.             
In a 1997 bulletin, there was a summer golf league being planned for Sun-
day afternoons, an Easter Egg hunt at a member’s home, and upcoming 
plans for member bridal shower and Weddings in May. Also, Secret Sis-
ters had combined with another Ladies Bible study to become Bible Sisters 
with a listing to - “direct your positive comments” to the two ladies listed 
in charge. The end of the Vision statement in 1997 was: … “Each Chris-
tian is pursuing the growth and unity of the church by demonstrating lov-
ing concern and patience for each member.” Eph. 4:11-16 is referenced. 


